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Be a learner, be respectful, be safe 

 
 
 

 
Pride Goal Focus 

 

Be Safe: 

Stay Safe, Be Aware, 
Wash your Hands with 

extra Care 
This term will certainly be the most unique 
welcome back in my career! I can confidently 
say it has been a trying time for all our staff 
working on our return to school. However, we 
will make the best of this situation with a smile 
on our face walking proud as a profession. The 
premier announced a transition back to the 
classroom model for Term 2. NSW public 
schools will gradually transition back to school 
one day per week, beginning this week. 
(Monday11 May). 
 
On Monday 11 May we will move into Phase 1 
of the managed return to school for students. 
In this phase all our students will attend school 
one day per week and learn remotely for four 
days per week. It is anticipated that all NSW 
students will increase the number of days at 
school before the end of term, under the advice 
of the NSW Health. There will be social 
distancing in place. 
 
We have ordered and received hand wash, 
sanitizer and paper towels for the students. 
When students arrive at school, they will be 
asked to wash hands regularly throughout the 
day.  

 
To keep the staff and students 
safe we asked that parents drop 
of their children at Andover Cres 
each day and staff members will 
take the students to class. In the afternoon we 
will take students to the Andover Cres gates to 
dismiss them. 
 
If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher, we 
ask that you call the school and teachers will 
call you back when they have a break 
throughout the day. 
 
Please Note Changes to Entry and 
Exit of the school  
 
To ensure safety of all our students, staff and 
families entry into school will be restricted to 
Andover Cres entrance only. The pedestrian 
entrance at Welwyn Rd will be closed over the 
next two weeks to ensure safety and 
adherence with social distancing by 
parents/carers for drop off and pick 
up/collection of students.  
 
Parents/Carers are asked to drop students off 
at the gate and not enter the school to keep 
everyone safe. No parents/carers can access 
classrooms or any other area of the school.  
 
Please ensure that you are not waiting around 
or gathering with others outside the school 
grounds. 
 
The canteen will be open for online order and 
orders made in the classroom. All 
snacks will need to be ordered. Please 
ensure that your child has a drink bottle 
with water, which can be refilled during 
the day as the BUBBLERS will not be 
accessible. Increased hand washing 
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and hand sanitising will occur at various times 
throughout the day.  
 
Access to the school office is available as per 
normal office hours of 8:30am till 3:30pm. If 
entering and exiting the office please observe 
social distancing requirements.  
 
In anticipation, I would like to thank you all for 
your support during this 
transition time. We 
understand how 
frustrating this can be 
over the coming weeks 
and we will try our best 
to minimise issues, 
your patience is 
appreciated, we are all here for the same 
reasons ‘our students’. We all want to move 
forward to ensure our students and staff can 
come to school and be safe and happy and 
succeeding. 
 
This term will certainly bring challenges, but I 
am confident we as a community can work 
through this together.  
The staff of Hebersham would like to thank you 
for your support and understanding during this 
time. 
I would like to thank the staff who have worked 
tirelessly before and during the 
holidays to ensure the learning 
packs are ready for term 2.  
 

Please follow us on Facebook which 
we update important information 
regularly.   
 

Another useful website for updates: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-
for-families  
 

 
 
 

Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop will open on Thursday 14 
May but any parent who wishes to go and 
purchase anything must come to the office 
first. Thank you for your understanding in 
this matter. 

1.    Open Thursday morning between 8:30am 
to 9:30am. 

3.    Social distancing is required. 

4.    Parents are encouraged to use online 
facility by clicking the following link  

       https://exceluniformsonline.com.au/Hebers
ham-Public-School_c47.htm 

5. Before going up to uniform shop parents are 
required to come to the office first.  
 

6.   Alternatively, parents can also send an 
attached order form by email/fax 

 
 

School Canteen 
From week 3 the school canteen will be open for 
online orders and orders made in the classroom 
only. Students will not be able to buy food over 
the counter. 
 
To make an online order please visit the Healthy 
Canteen website – www.flexischools.com.au  
 
Canteen will be closed on Fridays until 
further notice. 
 
Thank you for helping keep our school 
community safe. 
 
 

We hope all our 
mums, nannas, 
grandmothers, 

aunties and 
godmothers had a 

lovely  
Mother’s Day! 


